
Battle of the Books 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
​ Congratulations!!  Your child is invited to the 2023 Battle of the Books 
competition.  
​ Gladys Wood’s 5/6 Battle will be on Tuesday, Jan. 30th.  We will need drivers to 
drive students over to West High by 2:30 (it is very important that we do not enter 
before 2:30!!).  We will need 1 chaperone to walk students from classroom to 
classroom.  (The coach is expected to help out during the battle, therefore I cannot 
walk our teams around.)  The battle can last until 5:30 or so, so I’ll need to know how 
your child will be getting home. 
 
​ If you are available to be a chaperone, I’ll need to talk with you for a few minutes 
to go over the basics. 
 
______ I cannot stay to chaperone, but I could help drive students over to West.  (Be at 
Gladys Wood by 2:00). 
 
_______My child will need a ride.  I give permission for my child to ride with another 
parent to West High.  
 
______I can drive students over to West High by 2:30 & chaperone their group (stay 
with that one group the whole entire time.)  I have ______ seats available.  (Be at Gladys 
Wood by 2:00). 
 
WE have a victory ice cream cone at Tastee Freeze directly after awards. If they 
want to join me, how will they get home?____________________________________ 
If you want to pick them up right after the tournament we usually finish about 
5:30-ish. 
 
I give permission for my student to leave school early on Tues, Jan. 25th to attend 
Battle of the Books at West High.   
 
Parent Signature_____________________________ 
Parent phone # _____________________________  
e-mail______________________________________ 
 
Let me know if you have any questions.   
Windy Hanks 
hanks_windy@asdk12.org 
 
Students may bring a healthy snack & water bottle for in-between battles & afterwards 
during awards & closing.   
 



You may enter WEST at 2:30 pm!  
That is when we have the license to have you on campus. 
 

 
 


